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Arizona Nuclear Power Project
P O. BOX 52034 e PHOENIX. ARIZONA 85072 2034

102-00857-DBK/TDS/KLMC
July 11, 1988

Document Control Desk
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Palo Verde Nuclear Generating Station
Unit 1
Docket No. 50-528 (License No. NPF-41)
Response to Notice of Violation: 50-528/88-15-03
File: 88-056-026

Reference: Letter f rom J. L. Montgomery, NRC, to D. Karner, ANPP, dated June
10, 1988; Subject: NRC Security Inspection - Palo Verde Nuclear
Generating Station (Report Nos. 50-528/88-15, 50-529/88-16 and
50-528/88-15)

Dear Sir: 1

This letter is provided in response to the inspection conducted by Messrs.
L. R. Norderhaug, D. W. Schaefer and A. D. McQueen on April 4 through May 2,
1988. Based on the results of the inspection, one violation of NRC
requirements was identified. The violation is discussed in Appendix A of the
referenced letter. This violation and ANPP's response are provided in the
attachment to this letter.

The enclosed information contains Safeguards Information which must be
protected against unauthorized disclosure in accordance with the provisions of
10CFR73.21 and is therefore to be withheld from public disclosure in
accordance with 10CFR2.790(d). Please ensure appropriate steps are taken to
safeguard its contents.

Very trul yours,

e8
Donald B. Karner
Executive Vice President
Project Director
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